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SELECTMEN ESTABLISH 8 ARCH BRIDGE COMMITTEE 
 

(Holliston, MA November 23, 2016) – The Board of Selectmen on Wednesday, November 16, 
2016 voted to approve the 9 Arch Bridge Committee, Profile/Charge. 
 
According to the Charge, the five (5) member Committee, will evaluate the best way to proceed 
with the design and restoration of the 8 Arch Bridge located  on a section of the Holliston Rail 
Trail which is part of the Upper Charles River Rail Trail network.  The objective is to have the 
project ready for consideration at the May 2017 Annual Town Meeting. 
 
The Committee shall consist of Holliston residents who fit the following profile: 

• Two (2) Members who have background and or experience in the construction 
management; 

• One (1) Member with a financial background; 
• One (1) Member with Historic Preservation Background; 
• One (1) Member At-Large (prefer a trail user) 

 
Anyone interested should submit a letter of interest including a resume to the Board of 
Selectmen’s Office by Wednesday, December 7th.  
 
 


